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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 10 Modern Britain, Values and Ethics Lessons – Summer Term 
 
I am writing to you with information about your child’s next unit of Modern Britain, Value and 
Ethics.  This term all Year 10 students will be studying a module called ‘Don’t Worry! Be 
Happy’.  This will provide students with the required elements of PSHE and SRE (Sex and 
Relationships Education) as set out in Government Guidelines. 
 
Teaching methods for this unit will include information about families, parenting skills, STI’s, 
contraception and other sexual health issues and provision of information in sessions from 
the external group ‘Brooke Advisory Service’. 
 
You may be aware that if you have any concerns about your child participating in these 
lessons you have the right to request that they be withdrawn from them.  If you wish to take 
this option I would appreciate it if you could contact me at the school, either by telephone on 
01908 682222 or by email m.rogers1@radcliffeschool.org.uk, so that appropriate 
arrangements can be made. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  I am always pleased to 
receive your feedback. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs M A Rogers 
MBVE Coordinator 
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